
Statement from the Commissioner for Aviation Regulation 
regarding JetGreen Airways 

 
 
 
The Commission for Aviation Regulation confirmed today that it has been 
informed by JetGreen Airways, a licensed tour operator, of its decision to 
cease trading immediately. 
 
The bond, which is a licensing requirement, will be called down as 
necessary and will be administered by the Commission in accordance with 
the provisions of the Transport (Tour Operators and Travel Agents) Act, 
1982. 
 
Passengers who are stranded should attempt to make alternative 
arrangements to return to Ireland, and submit a claim for refund to the 
Commission.    
 
Passengers who have paid for cancelled flights have been advised by 
JetGreen to contact their credit card company, travel insurer or travel 
agent in the first instance.  Passengers who are unable to secure a refund 
may make a claim to the Commission. 
 
Claim forms are available on application from the Commission or from its 
website, www.aviationreg.ie. 

http://www.aviationreg.ie/

